
BROUGHTON HACKETT SOCIAL COMMITTEE 
NOTES FROM ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - MONDAY 25 FEBRUARY 2019 
 
Four events were held throughout 2018 raising money for St Richard’s Hospice 
and St Leonard’s Church 
 
Annual Quiz  
This very popular Quiz in March attracted a good number of enthusiasts. Helen had 
once again set ten challenging rounds as well as additional sheets of brain teasing 
questions to keep us busy. The fish and chip supper was a welcome break! Thanks were 
given to Maggie for keeping the score and Helen for setting the quiz. 
 
Fashion Show    
In June we took on a new venture presenting a Fashion Show with M&Co in Pershore. 
After some initial teething problems the evening came together and over 60 people 
watched brave ladies, children, a toddler and even some gentlemen strut their stuff. 
Charlie Homer from St Richard’s gave us an insight into the work of the hospice and 
then M&Co manager, Julie Baker acted as our hostess introducing the models and 
telling us about their chosen outfits. Maggie and Mell were on hand to offer drinks and 
nibbles as people entered and Sarah and Janet sold raffle tickets for some very enticing 
hampers and offers of meals and hairdressing. Thanks were given to Mell for organising 
the event and we were able to hand over a cheque to St Richard’s for £767.00. 
 
Harvest Coffee Morning 
Maggie kindly offered her home for a coffee morning in September and the Committee 
set to baking lots of delicious cakes to go with the tea and coffee provided by Pauline 
and Margaret. There was a Bring and Buy Stall and a Raffle. The event was extremely 
well supported by residents, families and friends. 
 
Festive Coffee Morning  
An early December event has become a regular feature. Thanks to Maggie once again 
opening her home providing another opportunity for villagers and friends and families to 
gather together for a chat and catch up with neighbours. There were plenty of mince pies 
and delicious cakes on offer, a much overloaded Bring and Buy table and lots of Raffle 
prizes. We were joined by our District Councillor, Linda Robinson, who answered 
questions about local matters as well as enjoying the festive offerings.  
 
Following the Treasurer’s report at the AGM a cheque for £800 has been given to St 
Leonard’s Church. This is in addition to the £767.00 raised for St Richard’s Hospice. 
This is a very pleasing result for the efforts of the Committee and support given by those 
who attended the events. Many thanks to all involved. 
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